
 
 

T-Shirts 

Where do I get my walk t-shirt?  T-shirts will 

be available for pick up on Wednesday, 

October 3rd and Thursday, October 4th at 

Nebraska Farm Business, Inc.                      

3815 Touzalin Ave #105. 

You will also be able to drop off any 

donations you have. 

Note - any t-shirts not picked up by 3pm on 

Friday, October 5th will be available for pick 

up at the walk in the Auld Building. 

Volunteers 

How can I (or someone I know) volunteer for 

the walk?  We love volunteers!  We can’t have 

the walk without them.  There is a sign up site 

for volunteers:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040f48abae23

a46-2018 

Or contact stepupwalk@dsafnebraska.org with 

questions. 

 

 

 

Pictures 

Will I be able to see pictures taken at the walk?  There will be a mobile photo booth 

wandering around.  Be sure to gather your family and friends and hold up the 2018 SUDS (Step 

Up for Down Syndrome) frame and smile for the camera.  We will post these pictures on 

Facebook.  Then you’ll be able to tag, share and repost.  We also encourage anyone with 

pictures to post them.  With so much excitement on walk day it’s easy to miss things.   

Frequently Asked Questions 
Part 2 

How do I get involved? 

I love to plan events.  How can I get involved next year?  We’d love the help!  Please send an 

email to stepupwalk@dsafnebraska.org and let us know if you are interested in helping plan 

the 2019 Capital City Step Up Walk!  Planning usually gets started in February. 
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